
 
The Marcham Society 

 
Covid Prevention for Marcham Society Members 

 
Please could members bear in mind the following protocols at 
Marcham Society meetings: 
 
1) the main hall at the Marcham Centre will be open at 19.15 - 
please sanitise your hands on arrival; hand sanitizers will also be 
available in other areas of the room. 
 
2) please ensure to register your name at the registration desk.  
 
3) members are encouraged to carry out a Lateral Flow Test. 
 
4) the wearing of a face covering is optional. 
 
5) please respect other people's space in the Centre by being 
socially distanced where possible and not moving chairs closer 
together unless you are in their ‘bubble’. 
 
6) with regard to ventilation in the room, the dormer windows 
will be kept open at a minimum during meetings. 
 
7) N.B. Please do not attend a meeting if you or anyone in your 
household has: 
 

- experienced Covid symptoms in the last 5 days: 
- or if you are running a temperature: 
- or if you are feeling unwell in any way. 
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